
 June 12, 2018 

Subject: International Union of Elevator Constructors Donation to Veterans Village of San Diego for 
Stand Down

John,

Good morning! I hope you are well. Since I don’t have Frank Christensen’s email address, I’m emailing 
you in hopes you may know someone who can pass on this thanks to him. We received a $500 
donation from the International Union of Elevator Constructors for our annual Stand Down which will 
occur the end of June. We very much appreciate the donation. We average approximately 900 
homeless veterans/spouses/children each year that we’ll bring onto the upper ball field of the San 
Diego High School. This is very much a community effort.

Thank you so much and hope our paths cross again sometime.

Kimberly M. Mitchell
President & CEO
Veterans Village of San Diego
vvsd.net
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